
 

 
 

 (Translation) 

 
 

VIH 064 /2014  
 
        21 April 2014  
 
 
Subject: Clarification of the significant matter of the company in Khao Hoon Newspaper  
 
 To:   President  

  The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
  
 Regarding to the request from Market Surveillance Department of the Stock Exchange of 
Thailand which required Srivichai Vejvivat Public Company Limited to clarify the significant matter of 
the Company that was published in Khao Hoon Newspaper dated Friday, 18 April 2014. Now the 
information is between auditing by the auditor. However, investors should keep track of the 
information and the Company's financial statements once again. 

 
 
Please be informed accordingly, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Best Regards,  
 

 
                        (Rachada Fongtanakit, Ph.D.) 
                  Company Secretary 
 
 
 

 
 


